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The Chiropractors’ Association of Australia (National) Limited (CAA) is pleased to respond to 
the Public consultation paper on international criminal history checks policy dated September 
2013.  
 
The following are CAA’s comments on the options for refining international criminal history 
checks as outlined in the 2013 consultation included within the Public Consultation Paper as 
Option 5: 
 
The National Boards are seeking feedback on the proposed new process for international criminal history 
checking as well as on the following questions.  
 Is  the  propos e d ne w a pproa ch the  be s t option?   
 Is  the  proposed approach clear?  
 Are  the re  a ny ris ks  or is s ue s  a bout the  propos e d proce s s  tha t ne e d more  cons ide ra tion?   
 S hould inte rna tiona l crimina l his tory che cks  be  conducte d for countrie s  whe re  a pplica nts  ha ve  s pe nt 
three months or more, or six months or more?  
 
CAA’s comments: 
 
CAA considers Option 5 to be a clear and reasonable solution to ensuring compliance of this 
requirement, utilising a similar process to that used of domestic criminal history checks. 
 
CAA does not envisage any particular risks or issues requiring further consideration. 
 
CAA does not have any particular preference for conducting history checks in countries where 
applicants have lived for three months or six months, but suggest that less than six months 
may add additional administrative and financial impost during processing. 
 
Should you wish any further comment on this matter, please contact Andrew McNamara, CEO, 
on the above contact details. 




